
        
 

TAYLOR FAMILY SCDNR LAW ENFORCEMENT SCHOLARSHIP 
Administered by the Hampton Wildlife Fund, Inc. 

 
Criteria and Eligibility 

 
• This scholarship program is only for the legal dependents of full-time S.C. Department of Natural Resources 

Law Enforcement Wildlife Conservation Officers. 
 
• This award is for (1) one-time scholarship of $1,000 to assist students furthering their education in any 

field of study. 
 

• The applicant must be a full time resident of South Carolina and a senior in a public or private high school 
in South Carolina. 
 

• Payment will be made to the successful applicants on a one-time basis only. 
 
• High School Senior Applicants: Return completed application, essay and autobiography, transcript of high 

school grades, college board scores, rank in high school class and a recent photograph no later than  
JANUARY 31st, 2025 to the address below. 

 
    Taylor Family Law Enforcement Scholarship 
    P.O. Box 2641 
    Columbia, S.C. 29202 
 
The Board of Directors of the Harry Hampton Wildlife Fund will make the final approval of the recipient and 
notify the winners.  
 
Applications are available online (see below), via mail at the address above, by email at 
jim.goller@hamptonwildlifefund.org or by calling (803) 600-1570. Scholarships dependent upon available 
funding. 
  
 

Applications and criteria can be downloaded by September 1, 2024 from  
SCDNR’s intranet at this address: http://intranet.dnr.sc.gov/forms/scholarships.html. 
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